
NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING ON ANNEXATION AGREEMENT AND  
MEETING OF VILLAGE ZONING BOARD TO CONSIDER ANNEXATION PETITION 

 
Village of Tremont 

Village Zoning Board 
Tremont, Illinois 

 
 Notice is hereby given that on Monday, December 21, 2020 at 6:30 p.m., a public hearing 
will be held by the Village of Tremont Zoning Board at the Village of Tremont Village Hall, 
located at 211 S. Sampson St., Tremont, IL 61568, for the purpose of considering and hearing 
testimony regarding a proposed Annexation Agreement between the Village of Tremont, Illinois 
and K2H, L.L.C.  The proposed agreement calls for the annexation of the property commonly 
known as 22250 Illinois Route 9 (PIN:  11-11-13-301-006), the rezoning of the property, once 
annexed, to the B-2 General Business District and matters relating to sanitary sewer service to the 
property.  The Annexation Agreement, the annexation of the property and the rezoning of the 
property will be considered by the Tremont Village Board at its regular meeting on December 21, 
2020 at 7:00 p.m. at the Village of Tremont Village Hall. 
 


